
Mr. Cotroneo (MrC) 
St. John’s Music Class 🎵  

St. John’s Lutheran School 
663 Manor Road  

Staten Island, NY 10314 

August 25, 2025 

All Parents 

Dear Parents, 

Good day everyone. I would like to welcome you all back to a new school year. I have 
great things planned for music class and concerts that should be fun and great 
learning for students of all grades. Looking forward to anew exciting year. Feel free to 
reach out using Gradebook if you have any questions. Have a great day! 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Cotroneo 
Aka MrC


